NEWSLETTER ITEM

School District No. 43 Elementary School Meals Program


The School Meals Program has been providing lunches for elementary students since 2008.  (School Name) is pleased to be part of this program.  All food preparation will be done at Central Elementary School under the direction of the trained elementary school meal co-ordinators.  The meals will be delivered each morning to our school.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached to our newsletter is the menu for the month of September.  The meal program will be offering service beginning Monday, September 11th.  Orders, as well as payment, are due to our office by Thursday, September 7th.  We are aware that for some of our families September can be a difficult month financially.  We are able to support a reduced lunch program and ask that you contact the principal, if this is the case.  For further information please call (Principal). 
